

Update!!

Due to the recent rise in COVID-19 (CORONAVIRUS) cases in Bennington County, Bennington Housing Authority is asking our tenants, clients and guests to please do the following:

You are Encouraged to make all monthly Rental Payments by mail or to be put into the drop box and a receipt will be mailed to you;

(*If you are interested in having your rent direct debited from your checking or savings account please contact Amber @ (802) 442-8000 Ext.214 and we will be happy to mail you this form**)

- Phone Calls are <u>HIGHLY</u> encouraged;
- If you need to come into the office, please call to schedule an appointment with a BHA staff member;
- Masks will be <u>REQUIRED</u> for all face to face meetings and when entering BHA Office building;
- ~ Wearing of face coverings and masks are HIGHLY encouraged when leaving your apartment, walking in and through the lobby, when getting your mail, meeting guests, and when guests enter the building.~
- Forms or Change Reports can be printed from our website @ www.benningtonhousingauthority.org or forms can be mailed to you by calling our office and requesting one;
- Work Orders should be called in as soon as the issue is noticed to (802) 442-8000 Ext. 213

****Reminder: if anyone in your household, friend, relative, etc have been diagnosed with COVID-19 (CORONAVIRUS) and have been asked to quarantine- DO NOT leave your apartment or go out into the community as you are putting the entire public at risk!***

Office Hours- M-TH 8am-4pm Office Phone Number: (802) 442-8000

F-8am-3pm

W- Closed to the public